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Docket No. 50-186
License No. R-103

University of Missouri
ATTN: Dr. Robert M. Brugger

Director, Research
Reactor Facility

Research Park
Columbia, M0 65201

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation on September 29, 1986, between you
and Mr. Wayne Slawinski of this office, regarding arrangements for an
enforcement meeting between members of our respective organizations. This
meeting is scheduled for Friday, October 3,1986 at 1:00 p.m. (CDT) in our
office at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the findings of a recent inspection
as it relates to an apparent extremity overexposure, your proposed corrective
actions, and the enforcement options available to the NRC.

If you have any questions related to this meeting, please contact
Mr. Wayne Slawinski at (312) 790-5618.

Sincerely,

M
ck A. Hind, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
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